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Registration Committee - 9/18/86 (convened 9:10 AM)

The new registration cards have been sent out; notify Gene Donner
of any changes of name or address of Registration Chairman. He will
have new notebooks for LMSC reps. here at convention; one has been printed
for Reg'n Chairman, LMSC Chairman, and Top Ten Chairman of each LMSC.
It was suggested that Gene send a form in May to Reg'n Chairmen so that
he will be aware of any changes for the following vear; forms and cards
could then be sent to LM3C's earlier.

Reg'n Chairmen were reminded that the new National registration fee
is %5.00.

BEnid noted that there are currently 22,960 registered Masters swimmers.,

A motion was made that the gross number of gwimmers registered by
an LMSC ‘as of June 15 (or the number registered by that ILMSC during the
preceding year, whichever number is greater) will be the number of swim-
mers used to determine how many voting delegates that LMSC is entitled

' ~gt. the annual convention. This was voted in unanimously by the com-

mitted. This is a policy of the Registration Committee. However, Tom
Boak " requested that it be passed by lLaw & Legislation for ratification
anyway because it deals with certification of delegates.

~Various examples were brought up by different LMSC's of situations
where disciplinary action against particular swimmers had been desired
or carried out. There is justification in the rulebook for such action,
but it was agreed that enforcement can be difficult, particularly if a
swimmer Jjumps to another ILMSC after being banned from swimming in one.
Enid volunteered to keep an unofficial list of such individuals if
IMSC's will provide her with input.

Enid requested immediate notification of Registration Chairmen's.
changes of names and/or addresses.

A motion was made that all new swimmers may begin registering
October lst; the registration year will remain Hovember 1 - October 31.
Clubs should re-register during the month of September. It passed
unanimously and will be sent to lLaw & Legislation as a substitute
recommendation for the one proposed by San Diego Imperial. {(Thus,
swimmers registering during August and September will be registering
for the "old" year. '

The question of obtaining programs for computerizing registrations
came up. HNancy Ridout has a program for Top 10 and regist@ations for IBM;
Enid has one for Top 10 for Apple. Both would be available for a fee.

Leo Letendre suggested that Tom set up a committee to obtain/develop
software for programs both at the local and national levels which would
be compatible with each other and thereby usable nationwide for USMS
purposes. Leo was made Chairman if such a committee is established;
suggested members of such a committee are: Chris Carey, Enid Uhrich,
Nancy Ridout, George PicVey, and Bob Smith.

Tom Boak raised the issue of Registration Chairman registering
youngsters in USMS (some as young as ten years old) and what this could
conceivably do to our insurance rates. He feels this practice is against
the principles of USHS.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 AM.

Resgpectfully, bmitted,
\1£44¢ﬁ3r/))§i€&& : :
Nency Podisky, IMSG/for VA.



'USMS Annual Convention

Ft. Worth Texas Sept. 17-21, 1986 Committee Report
& T o B Dp e mpge/l
Name of Cdﬁmittee() Chairperson

Voting Members

Nan %/c' _ VA
cn( UMML_ 5 //p %Qr/
[—ﬂ)/::baﬁ X\wz\‘ e bl
(%mw CQMM
Lﬂom 0 2okt

(Cor Qfa/me)

L;))thers in attendance. No vote - voice at the will of the Chair

Mol Y~ Frade~ SBL evese Walsl, — uasc
Ac[rnf_nnc, P‘ 'ge} San D;c;io -j_.mf-eru\,f M - SO 7:,

M Thuawan. — QREEN ;M/W
%W—- QAboreas W,uf Leavwao~ SPMA

CANNL -{ - K)/ KQY\ R?A_vd,crv\_ beAf
&n& M oo ~ PNA jﬂdj’ﬁ &,fa./img & /15t
s W%ﬂ
s, Tk, Voo

:ﬁ::J C »vc__ ij Marqn aap(—} /(/]F//L\

Aot //%'ﬁ,a_/u
Please attac ed mlnutes of meetmg to this form and deliver to E/ﬁ(' /-L
0 f f(( > /
Nancy Ridout, Secretary, as soon as possible after your meeting.

. 1/?»‘/ ')L'L/% . 7(6/{_, p W -..__,G;v\ Hqﬂe ke O‘R/Z
= : etttk
S/Q’V %/;;ZER J A//Z4M!7 Wm s e

ﬁ',«:"-y, hLLUé7 NIAG }w“—ﬂm_ cem




